
Lindenwood University Lindenwood University 

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University Digital Commons@Lindenwood University 

George Champlin Sibley Papers George and Mary Easton Sibley Papers 

5-11-1823 

Letter from Wilson P. Hunt to George Sibley, May 11, 1823 Letter from Wilson P. Hunt to George Sibley, May 11, 1823 

Wilson P. Hunt 
St. Louis 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/george 

 Part of the United States History Commons 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Hunt, Wilson P., "Letter from Wilson P. Hunt to George Sibley, May 11, 1823" (1823). George Champlin 
Sibley Papers. 64. 
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/george/64 

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the George and Mary Easton Sibley Papers at 
Digital Commons@Lindenwood University. It has been accepted for inclusion in George Champlin Sibley Papers by 
an authorized administrator of Digital Commons@Lindenwood University. For more information, please contact 
phuffman@lindenwood.edu. 

https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/george
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/sibley
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/george?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fgeorge%2F64&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/495?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fgeorge%2F64&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/george/64?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fgeorge%2F64&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:phuffman@lindenwood.edu


George Sibley Esq.                                                              Wilson P. Hunt 

Fort Osage          May 11, 1823 

                                                                                                                                        L. Introducing the  

          Prince of Wirtumburg 

 

                                                                                        St. Louis   May 11, 1823 

 

George C. Sibley Esq. 

Dear Sir 

 Wishing to render some service to a stranger of respectability I am about to ask you to show any 

civilities in your power, to His Highness Paul, Prince of Wirtemburgh, who leaves here for the Missouri 

on a scientific voyage-  Being passionately fond of the study of natural history he is induced to visit this 

region with a view to that object, and I have the more pleasure in his making your acquaintance from 

the interest your experience among the natives, and knowledge of the country will afford him 

 Please to present me very respectfully to Mrs. Sibley- 

   I am very Rfy 

    Yr. Obed. Servt 

     Wilson P. Hunt 
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